
Email to parents 

Reception to Year 6 Schoolwork

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we approach the end of the school year, we kindly ask that you send your child to school with a carrier bag on Monday 14 July. 
This will help us send home all of their wonderful work and achievements from the year.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards
Mrs M Preston
Head of School
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